

LOCAL 2045

Box 1028 Port Hardy, BC VON 2P0

Information Bulletin to Local 2045 Members

A strike vote was held on January 28th, 2013 for Local 2045 members who are employed by the Village of Port Alice. The majority of the membership attended, and after an update on the status of bargaining, a vote to strike was held and the results were that 90 percent of the members voted in favour of a strike.

More information will follow as it becomes available.

The Bargaining Committee would like to thank the members for attending, and supporting them in this process.

In Solidarity,

Kevin Cameron, Director for Port Alice and Member of the Port Alice Bargaining Committee Ed Henderson, Member of the Port Alice Bargaining Committee